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Henrico Homicide – 9500 Crown Court 
 

On July 7, 2020, at 12:33 am, Henrico Police were called to the 9500 block of Crown Court for a 
shooting.  First responders arrived on the scene and determined a juvenile male was shot.  
The victim, a 17-year old male, has succumbed to the injuries received.  His name is withheld because he 
is under the age of 18.  
  
As Detectives investigate the details leading up to this incident, we count on tips from you - our 
community.  If you saw something or heard anything relating to this incident, no matter how small the 
details are, we want to hear from you.  Call us at 804-501-5000 or Crime Stoppers 780-1000.  
Community members can always submit anonymous tips through the “P3Tip” app on your smartphone 
device. 
 

One team...one community...stronger together! 
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